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Thankyou to everyone who joined us on our 
Great Gastronomical Getaway to 

Toowoomba last weekend and for making it 
such a wonderful overnight trip! We were 
blessed with fine and mild weather, a safe bus 
trip, thanks to Col s driving, and excellent 
food and company.   

Our morning tea stop at the Apex Park at Gatton was a pleasant break and everyone seemed to enjoy the 
yummy food. Special thanks go to those ladies who helped me organise it:  Denice, Diane, Jill, and Melda.  
Thanks also to Col and the men who assisted him in getting the hot water ready.  
Peter and Jill Lampard joined us when we reached Toowoomba, and led the way to Preston Peak Winery for 
lunch and tastings and buyings .  After that we had a wander around Preston Peak Manor and the Chapel 
there, and then saw some wonderful scenery at a nearby lookout.  
Some of us did manage a catnap before meeting for drinks and a lovely dinner in the restaurant where we 
were staying at the Grammar View Motel. 
Next morning we left and visited a fascinating display garden at the Martin s residence, and then on to 
Laurel Bank Gardens to see the colourful Bloomin

 

flower beds there!!  
A very BIG thankyou goes to Peter and Jill who, at extremely short notice, provided us all with a superb 
BBQ luncheon at their home.  More great food and socialising which definitely topped off a fantastic 
weekend! 
We did manage a short stop at Warrego Winery for coffee and/or tastings, for those who could squeeze 
anything more in, and arrived back at the Nunn s around 5.30pm.  Thankyou to Peg and Eddie for allowing 
us to leave our vehicles there, and also the bus on Sunday night.  Thanks also to Des who was our backup 
driver, if needed, for the trip.  
We have sent Thankyou cards on behalf of our members to both the Martins and the Lampards.  

Details are below for our next function in November.  Hope to see many of you there. 

Ten Pin Bowling 
Where

 

- AMF Tingalpa, Proprietary Street, Tingalpa. 
        What       - Bowling 

Time

 

- 10.15 am 
Date 

 

- Thursday, 26th November, 2009 
RSVP

 

- 16th November, 2009  

Photographs and newsletters are at:- http://www.cir.com.au/

 

See you all soon,  Phyl and Col. 

http://www.cir.com.au/

